
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Communication Evening at Springfield School 19th March 2020 
 
 
Springfield School are offering the opportunity for you to access some free training 
on Makaton, communication and sensory stories.  
 
Our experienced staff and Speech and Language department have put together a 
carousel of workshops, to help you support your child’s communication and invite 
you to attend on: 
 

Thursday 19th March at 4.30 - 6.30pm 
 
 
If there is specific training you want or specific Makaton signs you want to learn 
please email with your suggestions, we will do our best to accommodate.  
 
 
Booking is required, as we do have limited space so please confirm early to secure 
your place, please email or phone 01270 685446, or alternatively e-mail -  
 
lizz.cawley@springfield.cheshire.sch.uk or 
 
jessica.connor@springfield.chehsire.sch.uk  
 
 
with your name and contact details. If there is any further information you would like 
to know, please don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
 
We do hope to see you there. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Lizz Cawley & Jess Connor 
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